
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Orlando Repertory Theatre’s Sensory-Friendly Performance of 
Bob Marley’s Three Little Birds 

Bob Marley’s Three Little Birds is a show with actors telling the story by talking, singing, and dancing. 
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There is music, sounds, and colors in the show.  If something is too loud, I can cover my ears, put on my headphones,  
or hold a friend or family member’s hand.  I can cover my eyes if something is too bright. 

I know that the show is starting because a person on the stage talks to the audience.  

I sit with my friends and family during the show.  I may be sitting next to someone I do not know.  After I sit down,  
other people may need to walk in front of me to get to their seats.  They may accidentally touch me.  That is okay. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

I know the show is over when the actors take a bow. I can show that I liked the show by clapping my hands. 
Other people may clap too, and it may be loud. If the clapping is loud, it is okay to cover my ears. 

When it is time to leave, I will wait for my friends and family before I go outside of the building.  
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Please join us for upcoming Sensory-Friendly Performance of 
Pete The Cat on Sunday, March 20, 2022 at 5:30pm  

 

The Orlando REP Sensory-Friendly Series is presented by:  

The actors may be close to me or in an aisle near my seat.  I do not have to talk to them if I do not want to.   
The actors might invite me to participate with some dance moves. I can participate if I want or I can just  

watch and listen. 

If I need to take a break from the show, I tell a friend or family member. 
We exit the theatre and go to the quiet room or restroom. 


